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Report of Consultation 

Pembrokeshire Coast National Park Replacement Local Development Plan  

             Sustainability Appraisal Scoping Report 

1. The draft Scoping Report was approved for public consultation by the National Park Authority on the 
16th March 2016. 

 
2. There was an eight week consultation which ended on the 18th May 2016 at 5pm.  

 
3. Letters were sent to consultees on the Local Development Plan database or an email consultation for 

those expressing this preference.  The consultees were informed that the documents were available 
for download from the Authority’s website. Paper copies of the Scoping Report were made available 
on request at a minimum fee.   

 
4. Paper copies of the documents were available to view at the National Park Authority Offices in 

Llanion Park, Pembroke Dock.  
 

5. Community Councils also had the opportunity to request a free paper copy of the consultation 
document. 

 
6. The consultation was advertised via a public notice in the Pembrokeshire Herald on the 25 March, 

2016, and the Authority’s website on 29 March 2016.  A press release also appeared in the Tivyside 
Advertiser on 5 April 2016, the County Echo on 1 April 2016, the Pembrokeshire Herald on 01/04/16 
and the Tenby Observer on 01/04/16. 

 
7. All responses were acknowledged, and are publicly available – see web link below.  

 
8. The officer responses to the consultation were reported to the National Park Authority at its meeting 

on the 15th June 2016. A report of the officer responses can be viewed using the following web link: 
 
Sustainability Appraisal Scoping Report to Committee and Appendix 1  
 

9. The Authority approved the amendments to be made to the Scoping Report in accordance with the 
officer recommendations set out in the report.  

 
10. The final Sustainability Appraisal Scoping Report has been uploaded on the website at: 

http://www.pembrokeshirecoast.org.uk/default.asp?PID=764 
 

 
 


